
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

World Book Day this year is on Thursday 2nd 
March! 

We would love to celebrate this day by asking all the children to 
dress up as their favourite book characters. They could also bring 
in a copy of the book they’ve chosen if they have it! 

Don’t forget – reading for pleasure is not just about fiction and 
story books. You might have a favourite non-fiction book that 
you could dress up as! 

We can’t wait to see the costumes and outfits! 

Happy reading! 

Mrs Turner 

 

 

 

 


